
 

 
 
 
 

Back To School Night 
Wednesday, September 28, 2016 

 
 

Purpose of the Program 
We hope you will join us for Back-to-School Night on September 28, 2016. The purpose of the evening is to acquaint you 
with the outstanding instructional program of Vasquez High School that received a six year WASC accreditation and to allow 
you to meet your child’s teachers. Due to the shortness of each period it will not be possible for teachers to talk with parents 
about individual students, although each teacher will have sign-up forms in their classrooms for conferences. 
 
Schedule for the Evening 
Back to School night operates on an abbreviated school “day” to make it possible for you to visit each of your son’s or 
daughter’s classes. Bells will ring at the beginning and end of each class. There will be a five-minute passing period between 
classes, and second period is five minutes longer for announcements.   
 
Class Schedule 
When completed, the form below will serve as your guide for the order of classes, teacher names, and room numbers. Please 
bring this schedule with you. Have your child fill in the schedule and information below, or populate it using Aeries: 
 
 TIME     CLASS                             TEACHER                 ROOM 
 
1st Period 6:30 to 6:40  _________________________________         _________________       _______ 
 
 
2nd Period 6:45 to 7:00    _________________________________         _________________       _______ 
 
 
3rd Period 7:05 to 7:15     _________________________________         _________________       _______ 
 
 
4th Period 7:20 to 7:30     _________________________________         _________________       _______ 
 
 
5th Period 7:35 to 7:45     _________________________________         _________________       _______ 
 
 
6th Period 7:50 to 8:00     _________________________________         _________________       _______ 
 
 

Finding Your Way 
A campus map is provided on the back of this form, an information booth will be stationed in the quad near the outdoor 
stage, and student guides will be available during the evening to help you navigate.  Our student store will be open all night for 
drink, snack, and spirit wear sales. 
 
Get Involved! 
We hope that you will enjoy Back-to-School Night and we welcome your comments. Please take a minute during the evening 
to learn more about opportunities for parents to become involved at Vasquez, including joining PTSO, volunteering for 
academic tutoring, and more.  Seek the PTSO table just inside the main gates that evening for more information.   
 
Thank you for your time and investment in our students. We look forward to seeing you! 


